From: Sara Laipis Eno

Sent: Sunday, October 3, 2021 3:12 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: proposed changes to District 8

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Commissioners,

| am opposed to the new City Council District maps. The newly drawn section that moves Precincts 212, 221, 307, 318,
338 from District 10 to District 8 makes District 8 too large in population. District 8 encompasses an area of southwest
Austin that is already experiencing fast and ongoing growth, and adding additional precincts will dilute the
representation we currently have in SW Austin.

The proposed changes would also make District 8 considerably less geographically compact. We encourage you to use
the boundary of Eanes ISD as the natural boundary of the District and revert to the original maps submitted by the
committee. Thank you for your time in holding public hearings and reviewing comments on this matter.

Sincerely,
Sara Laipis Eno
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